
Stokes School Newsletter          December 2– 6, 2019 

3rd Grade Spanish 
 

 

 

Important Events and Reminders 

 Dec 6th: First Friday 

 Dec 7th: PTA Fun Run 8:00 am Rock Creek 
Tennis Center Picnic Grove #24  

 Dec 11th: The Nutcracker Field Trip   

 Dec 14th: PTA Pancake Breakfast Fundraiser 
9:00 am  

 Dec 20th: Winter Concert  

 Dec 23rd- Jan 3rd: Winter Break 

 Jan 17th: School Wide Spelling Bee 

 

 

Dear Families, 
 This week scholars started their informational writing in English. In math, scholars continued learning new 
strategies for adding 2- and 3-digit numbers. In Units of Inquiry, scholars have discussed needs vs. wants with playing 
different games and sorting different materials. On Wednesday, December 11th; 3rd grade is going to see The 
Nutcracker Performance and we ask that they come well dressed. The school wide spelling bee is on January 17, 2020; 
if your child is participating, please take this time to continue practicing the words with them. 
 
Thank You, 
3rd Grade Team 
 
*As winter nears, we must all be prepared for inclement weather protocol. In the case that your emergency contact 
information has changed (phone number or email address), please email iyanat@ewstokes.org.  Announcements for 
closures will be available on Stokes School’s website, Facebook, and Twitter. We will also announce via emergency 
messaging service, SendWordNow. Reminder: Please label your scholar’s belongings with their name, especially 
outerwear and water bottles.* 
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